
06/07/2020 

MR Bruneteau Kristian 
ST 
Mangrove Mountain NSW 
kristos-bruneteau@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Im just reaching out to express concerns on the over development of allambie heights 

It’s one of the last refuges for native flora and fauna

While I totally am for sustainable development, this seems very ecologically damaging

Wondering your views on the matter 

Kristian bruneteau 

Sent: 6/07/2020 8:16:23 AM
Subject: Online Submission


